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May 27, 2014
Dear Kindergarten Parents,


We would like to invite you to our Authors’ Tea. This will be an opportunity for your child to share a special book and memories of the year with you! We ask that each student invite one or two special guests. No siblings please, as this is a special moment for you to share with your kindergarten student.
Date:
Friday, June 13th 

Time:  
2:45 p.m.

Place:
Our Room
Please sign and return the reply form by June 9th. We look forward to seeing you!






The Kindergarten Team
*********************************************************************

My child, ____________________________’s, special guest for the 
Writers’ Tea on Friday, June 13th will be:

_______________ ______________________________________.

Parent/Guardian
